

SENDING CHURCH East Park Baptist Church 1919 S. Baltimore Ave. www.eastparkbc.org

avidowens@mwbm.org @davidowens2906 www.reachingargentina.org



Dear Pastor & Friends,

We are grateful to you for your faithful support towards our family. As we continue on our furlough or home assignment ministry, we continue to depend on your prayers and support as well as for the church in Argentina as it continues going forward. The Lord has blessed with a full schedule of meetings up until the end of November. We are thankful for every opportunity that the Lord gives us.

New Hope Baptist Church in Cordoba, Argentina continues to go forward for the Lord. Bro. Exequiel, the man that is overseeing the work, was able to travel with a young man from our church, Jeremias, to a Winter Youth Conference in a city about 10 hours from Cordoba. Both were greatly encouraged by the conference, and Jeremias made a decision to serve God in a full-time capacity and follow God's leading in his life.



Early in July, we had a great time at Summer Bible School and enjoyed being at our home church in Illinois. We are thankful for all the kids that attended and made decisions for the Lord. The last day the children did a program and brought their parents who were then able to hear the Gospel. We were also able to a part of another Bible School in the area. David was able to speak at a Men's Advance in Michigan at a supporting church. There were 22 men present, and it was a time of encouragement. David preached from 2 Peter 1 on the importance of character.



Please continue to pray for safety on the road as we travel many miles. Also, pray for New Hope Baptist Church down in Argentina. We are asking the Lord for more souls to be saved and lives changed in that needy country.

David, Hannah, Ingrid & Zoey Owens

DAVIDOWENS@MWBM.ORG * WWW.REACHINGARGENTINA.ORG



